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From: Christine Ruck <christinelruck@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 1:04 PM
To: HRULES Exhibits
Subject: Oppose public funding of elections

Oregon has more financial obligations than it can meet already. The State of Hawaii tried public funding and 
unfortunately, for their citizens, wasted money that could have funded items that help citizens with true needs. 

Public funding of elections opens the floodgates to candidates that are ill prepared to serve in public office. 

Throwing money at individuals with no fluency in public policy or solving problems  collaboratively is the kind 
of waste that is increasing the fiscal hole in Oregon's budget. 

Please demonstrate fiscal responsibility and vote NO on public funding of elections. 

Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add personal 
information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and any personal 
information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative Information System 
(OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and Yahoo. 


